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I am writing to express by opposition to SB 210 that would REPEAL our vote-by-mail 

system. I support democracy, democratic principles, the Constitution, and value my 

right to vote.  Oregon’s vote by mail system has worked excellently since 1998.  Vote 

by mail enables me to be a better informed voter as I can ponder over and greater 

research the candidates and issues.  Do not allow the current administration to take 

away yet another right of we Oregonians.   

 

I vote NO. 

Beverly Spenst 

  

 


